
Sai Kung Mona Fong General Out-patient
Clinic services resumed

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:
 
     The spokesperson for the Kowloon East Cluster made the following
announcement today (July 8):
 
     The emergency repair and cleaning works due to water mains leakage at
Mona Fong General Out-patient Clinic (GOPC) in Sai Kung have been completed.
Clinic services shall resume normal operations at 1.45pm.
 
     The cluster expresses gratitude to patients for their co-operation and
understanding during the service suspension.
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